
Johnstone High are looking for any old Christmas 
jumpers that you no longer want or have any use for.

All donations are helpful and can be donated at the 
main entrance.

We are accepting donations until:

 The 23rd of November. 
All pre loved jumpers will be cleaned and sold for £1 

for Save The Children!
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